From: Floyd Roberson

Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 10:12 AM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: [External Email]APS

You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

There have been less than one hour of power outages in the VOC over the past five years. The construction of
this line is not required. Should it be decided to continue with this project it should be completely
underground. Sedona is know for it's beauty. Don't destroy it.





